
Friday, January 25, 2013
Outdoor Discovery Center field trip – Jan. 29 – need parent volunteers - $5 for students – note attached
Food Drive continues through Feb. 1st – bring in canned goods/boxed items.

Mr. Sobesky’s Subjects: 
MATH:       Students have finished another unit. Are they experts at division? No, not yet. But there will be more to come. Our next unit is about Fractions, right after we take our test on division next Monday.
SCIENCE:  If anyone seems "spacey" (besides me), it will be because we are studying about our Solar System now. Students began reading about the Earth, Moon, Orbits and now the Planets. 
                  In other Science news, don't forget, we have an "Outdoor Discovery Center" trip scheduled next week and need parent Chaperones. Read more about it in another part of this newsletter. You should have received a flier about it already !
Mrs. Nickels’ Notes:
SPELLING – The entire January list is attached!   Final test January 31.  Keep studying!
READING – WEEKLY READING CONTRACTS are due every Monday.   
 WEEKLY READING CONTRACT is attached. 
We have been talking and learning about cause and effect in a book or selection.

WRITING – We have written a letter to Ross in Afghanistan and made a card for our JA volunteer.
SOCIAL STUDIES – We will be studying economics for the rest of the year throughout our studies of the regions.  Our JA volunteer was here again on Friday.  The Midwest region is the first region we will be studying in the U.S.
WAX MUSEUM – Feb. 26 - A packet of information is attached!  Please read carefully – a timeline is given when things will be due. 
The information will be posted on nickelsnews.weebly.com  website under 4th grade events.
Display boards are available at school – large ($3) and small ($2.50)
FIELD TRIPS AND SPECIAL FOURTH GRADE EVENTS
~Outdoor Discovery Center – January 29th - $5 for students
~Wax Museum – Feb. 26 (Challenger gym) –( 9:30-11 AM and 6:00-6:40 PM)
~Science Fair – May ? (pending)
~Bike/Walk Hike around Kentwood – June 4, 2013
These dates are posted on the website nickelsnews.weebly.com – put them on your calendar as well!  We need parent volunteers for all the events and field trips.

~Please feel free to contact us at:

adrian.sobesky@kentwoodps.org
lois.nickels@kentwoodps.org
616-698-2524 #23111 – Mrs. Nickels

616-698-2524 - #23112 – Mr. Sobesky

~nickelsnews.weebly.com is our 4th grade website with information and forms

Math website – thinkcentral.com – click on mathematics – Math in Focus 

 Fill in state, district, and school

User name – student ID#

Password – Fall2012

*Study Island is another website students may access from home.

studyisland.com – KPS( student #) – password is champ

They need to go to 4th grade – English/LA or Math Common Core
RAZ-Kids.com/login – We are using this site to increase our reading comprehension and stamina.  Students may use this site from home.

~Mrs. Nickels’ class username is:  lnickelsd and student number

~Mr. Sobesky’s class username is asobeskyb and student number

Typing Web.com – KPS(student number) – Password is champ
This is a great way to practice your typing skills.

Smencils are still for sale - $1
